
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
JANUARY 12, 2015 

 
 The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their re-organization meeting at the 
township building, 1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, January 12, 2015. 
 
 Members present:  Christine Nibouar, Sam Reyburn, David Underwood and Karl Herr. 
 
 Others present:  Jane Daggett, Secretary and Chris Coburn 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Christine Nibouar 
 
OFFICERS – Christine Nibouar called for the appointment of a Temporary Chairman, Dave Underwood.  
Dave then asked for a Motion to keep the same officers as last year which would be Christine Nibouar as 
Chairman and Sam Reyburn as Vice-Chairman.  Karl Herr made the motion with all in favor to keep the 
same officers as previously.  MOTION CARRIED. 
 
MINUTES – Motion was made by Karl Herr, seconded by Sam Reyburn and carried to approve the 
December 1, 2014 Minutes.  MOTION CARRIED. 
 
2014 REPORT – The Secretary’s 2014 was reviewed and approved by the Planning Commission 
Members.  The report has also been presented to the Board of Supervisors. 
 
DAVID BARTRAM/HOMEVILLE CEMETARY – This is an add-on plan prepared by Concord Land 
Planners.  All fees have been paid and the plans have been forwarded to Ragan Engineering and Chester 
County Planning Commission for review. 
 
HORSES – The keeping of horses on properties was discussed briefly. 
 
ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, motion was made by Dave Underwood, seconded 
by Sam Reyburn and carried to adjourn at 7:30 P.M. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Jane Daggett 
       Secretary 
 
 


